
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
WASI-IINGTON, D.C. 20463 

July 13, 2016 
Mr. Michael Fleck 
701 Washington Street 
Allentown, PA 18042 

RE: RR 16L-10 

Dear Mr. Fleck: 

This is in response to our conversation we had on Monday, July 11, 2016. After 
considering the circumstances presented in your conversation, the Office of the General Counsel 
has granted you a 30 day extension. We do not have a Designation ofCounsel in our records for 
you. Please submit this document as soon as possible. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 694-1650. 

Sincerely, 

~1Yl-~ 
Anita M. Bailey 
Paralegal Specialist 
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